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The next meeting will be on May 3, 2023 at 
the Antioch Senior Center at 7:30 pm.

Meeting was called to order at 7:38 pm with 
10 members present.

Dick Schroeder attended the 
Baraboo/Portage show to shop. His opinion, 
just junk at the show. Mostly beer cans with 
very few bottles. Disappointing.

Flyers are now available for our November 
show with Zurko Promotions. 

Bob Bunn attended the St. Louis ACL bottle 
show. Some dealers did well, others not so 
much. Said the show is getting really big and 
popular as people from Kentucy and Texas 
attended.

SHOW AND TELL
Dick showed a Wampole amberish cod liver 
plus many others.

Stacy showed a Trick or Treat Elgin 63 East 
Chicago, Indiana Bowman dairy.

Dan showed a A.R. Murphy Druggist clear 
from Woodstock, Illinois. A 1886 bottle with 
paper label.
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Pete Peterson did a presentation 

titled:     PETE'S PINTS  with a 

emphasis on Closures.

He showed Peerless metal clamps.

Champion 80's 

Van Vleet screw top

Gilberts Improved Jar

Phil Valve Jar Co spiral

Victory 1 1867

Protector – 6 flat side panels.

Plus many more fantastic jars from 

his collection.

Dorothy Furmans granddaughter 

informed the Club that Dorothy has 

passed away. Her wake held on the 

14 of April.  RIP Dorothy.

THE MAY MEETING IS MINI 

COLLECTION NIGHT.

BRING YOUR FAVORITES
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